
 

 

March 27, 2020 

 
Update NIH Late Application Policy Due to Public Health Emergency for United 

States for 2019 Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) 
 
 
Dear UM Research Community, 
 
Please read the Updated NIH (NOT-OD-20-091)  Late Application Policy Due to Public Health 
Emergency for United States for 2019 Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19). 
 

NIH will be highly accommodating of late applications submitted through May 1, 2020.  
 
NIH anticipates, but cannot guarantee, that all late applications submitted by that date will be 
reviewed in the council round to which they were submitted (e.g. August or October 2020). 
 
To read NOT-OD-20-091 in its entirety, click here>>. 
 
To view announcements related to Covid-19 and its effects on the administration of 
sponsored projects, please click here>>. 
 
For all the latest information related to Covid-19, please visit https://miami.edu/coronavirus . 
 
Please stay tuned to the Office of Research Administration (ORA) for updates or check the ORA 
website often.  
 
 
 
Thank you,  
Office of Research Administration 
 

 
 

For more information, please visit the ORA website at www.ora.miami.edu. 
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